SPARSH

GLOBAL SCHOOL

SGS/2023-24/Circular No.0001
Dear Parent, Date: 20/03/2023

Namaskar,

Welcome to Sparsh Global School Family!

As spring heralds joy and new beginnings, we commence our partnership with you with a lot of
vigour and optimism.

True to the ethos and philosophy of the school, learning at SGS is an exciting and enjoyable
journey that each child undertakes at his/her own pace and style. “Evolve Beyond the Ordinary”
is the mantra that leads every child to reach his/her true potential and progress every day. Beyond
the mundane routines, life in SGS is all about knowledge, skills, happiness, love, laughter, peace,
and empowerment. Our unique curriculum is an amalgamation of a contemporary and progressive
methodology with strong ethics and values. It allows the children the freedom and flexibility to
learn in an environment that fosters critical thinking and nurtures competencies.

We believe in partnering with our parents to provide a comprehensive educational experience that
is exciting and inspiring. We welcome you to this partnership to work towards our common goal
of ensuring the holistic development of children, empowering them to take responsibility and grow
into happy, responsible individuals.

We congratulate and thank you for enrolling your child with SGS. We look forward to a great time
ahead, of cooperation and collaboration to create a wonderful learning environment and solicit
your cooperation to help them scale greater heights of success. Above all, to envelop them with
love and affection so that they can evolve as wonderful human beings!

We would like to invite you to the formal Orientation Ceremony ‘dagman’ on 1% April 2023,
from 10 am onwards. The detailed program plan will be shared with you soon.

Looking Forward!

Warm Regards,
Monika Randhawa
Principal

Sparsh Global School



